Friday 1st December 2023
Dear All,
This week has been busy. On Monday Year 4 went to the Maritime Museum in Greenwich and children from Years 1, 2 and 3 performed at the Blackheath Concert Halls in Lewisham’s, Turning of the Year Concert. It was a real shame that the older children could not perform on Wednesday, as too many parents withdrew their child at the last minute. I know it is a big commitment to take your child to Blackheath on a dark evening, but it is such a worthwhile experience. Please think very carefully about signing up for concerts that you later cannot do because at the end of the day, cancelling meant disappointing other children, which is something, I am sure, we would all prefer not to do.   
Pantomime for Years 1, 3 and 5
Don’t forget to pay for your tickets. All of the information is on ParentPay. 
Friends of Perrymount	
Thank you so much for all your donations of books and soft toys, we certainly have enough now so please, no more.
What we still need are bottles for the Tombola. Please no more Fruit Shoots.              So far Year 3 are in the lead for the most bottles -  but will they win the prize?
The Friends of Perrymount have a bank card reader and just like at the summer fair, you can use your card to buy tokens to use at the fair. Each token is worth 50p and we will be selling them in bags worth £5 (You may purchase in multiples of £5). The tokens will be on sale every night after school from Monday, so why not buy early and miss the queue at the Fair. We will still be taking cash at the fair but if you are bringing cash please bring plenty of change. 
Also on sale from Monday will be our annual ‘Winter Wonderland Maps’. Thank you to everyone who has decorated a window. Following the map around our local area and working out the hidden word is great fun and a good way to start off the festive season. The maps cost £1 so why not have a go? 
Raffle tickets 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Raffle tickets can be brought from the School Office. They are £1 per raffle ticket. There are some amazing prizes to be won so why not have a go?
Attendance and Lateness
This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	93.85%
	3

	Year 1
	96.24%
	5

	Year 2
	95.49%
	1

	Year 3
	95.26%
	8

	Year 4
	98.13%
	0

	Year 5
	95.54%
	0

	Year 6
	92.34%
	2



Congratulations to Year 4, this week’s attendance cup winner. 
Don’t forget. – Next Week
· Film Night for years 5 and 6 -  Monday 4Th  
· Film Night for years 3 and 4 – Tuesday 5th
· Christmas Fair Friday 8th December between 3.30 and 5.30pm
· and baubles on sale every day at the office.
Best wishes
Chris Keen

